
From: Information Management Team  
Sent: Monday, 8 August 2022 1:54 pm 
To: Mark Crofskey  
Subject: LGOIMA request - attendance records for councillor attendance 

 

Tēnā koe Mark 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 

(LGOIMA) 1987 

 

We refer to your official information request dated 14 July 2022 for: 

“…information sent by Council to Stuff and/or Matt Tso relating to Councillor attendance at 

Briefings/Meetings and any correspondence between the Council and Matt Tso/Stuff relating 

in any way to the same.  This request relates to information sent and correspondence had 

within the last calendar month..”. 

 

Hutt City Council has had no communications with Stuff and/or Matthew Tso in relation to 
councillor attendance at briefings or meetings. Accordingly, your request for this information 
is refused under section 17(g) of the LGOIMA. 
 
We do advise you that mayor and councillor attendance records are publicly available 
information.  They are published in our annual reports and also on our website (see 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/council-meetings/council-meeting-attendance-records).  
 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 

or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

 

Ngā mihi 

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand  
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 




